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I support SB634. Of course we need to include hydropower in the renewable energy 

portfolio. It is effective and efficient and a very reliable energy source. Hydropower 

does not rely on the wind to turn a turbine or the sun to shine on a solar panel. We 

should invest more in the turbine generators that produce power and the 

infrastructure around our dams. I urge you to vote Yes on SB634. 

 


